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Monday 30th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,    
 
 
This is my second Governor update and comes with information of opportunities for the future of the 
Governing Board, welcomes new and old members, but also with some congratulations.  
 
In recent months we, as the governing board, have had the opportunity to – 
 

• Welcome our new Governors Jim Burgess (Co-opted) and Mark Parkinson (Parent). 

• Say welcome back with thanks to Joyce Waugh (Parent), Emma James (Parent, Vice Chair) and 

Garry Phillps (Co-opted). 

• We are always interested in hearing from anyone who would like to join the board, please send an 

email to Emma Little (admin@bewcastle.cumbria.sch.uk) expressing your interest. 

• We are looking forward to building on our ‘good’ Ofsted assessment which has confirmed the great 

work that Matt our Head Teacher and his team have started. 

• Congratulations to Matt and his team on this achievement in a relatively short space of time, and of 

course that work continues. 

• We have built our relationship with our neighbours at Wilderness Way as they have now begun to 

operate. 

• We would also like to promote the opportunities for ‘Wrap around care’ which is now in operation 

at the school and is providing a valuable service to the local families and community. 

We thank you, as Board of Governors for your continued support of our school and the activities that 
happen in our community and the school. 
 
Yours 

 
Mark Davis 
Chair of Governors   
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